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GROWING A LEGACY
IS A 3-YEAR CAMPAIGN TO RAISE FUNDS FOR THE 

NEW BUILDING. THE CAMPAIGN WILL CULMINATE ON 
NOVEMBER 20, COMMITMENT SUNDAY, AT WHICH 

COMMITMENT CARDS WILL BE GIVEN AS AN OFFERING. 



Legacy Vision Meetings at 
9:30 and 11:00 AM in the 

Chapel. 

Sunday, October

30

Legacy Vision Meeting at 
5:00 PM in the Chapel.

Sunday, November

06

Prayer vigil from 7 AM Friday to 
7 AM Saturday in the Chapel.

(Sign up for a 30-minute slot at the Connect 
Kiosk in lobby or call the office.)

Friday, November

04

Legacy promo video in 
LifeGroups

Sunday-Saturday, Nov.

6-12

Tailgating Banquet for all 
LSC volunteers, 5 – 7 PM 

in the Worship Center.

Saturday, November

05

Commitment Sunday

Sunday, November

20

First Fruits Sunday, Campaign giving begins

Sunday, December

04 :

LifeSpring Church has an 
opportunity to grow a legacy. 
Not a legacy of brick and 
mortar but a legacy of Christ-
followers, equipped to make 
disciples of each succeeding 
generation. Our mission is not 
to build buildings but to build 
people.

Yet, we have experienced 
that adequate and strategic 
space is crucial for reaching 
and equipping people. We 
must address the problem 
of overcrowding in both the 
children’s areas and the 
lobby, as well as the need to 
open up additional spaces 
for student and adult groups. 
That’s what Phase 3 is all 
about.

The Building Implementation 
Group and senior staff have 
been working with Brown 
Church Development Group 
and Halo Architects to refine 
preliminary plans for a new 
building addition, Phase 
3. Floor plans and outside 
elevations have been drawn. 
Also, an exciting animation 
has been produced which 
will allow members to “walk 
through” the major spaces of 
the building. 

“We’re Building People”

Important events and dates



Inspiration Island                                                     North Entrance

Main Entrance                                                            Lobby

Why is this
so important?

Pray fervently for our church in this crucial time. God is moving mightily in LSC to change lives! 
Join Him in his work by going “all in” during this capital campaign by attending each Sunday, as 
well as one of the Vision Meetings. It’s all about growing a legacy—a legacy of changed lives.

www.lifespringchurch.com

Lobby                                                                              Heavenly Harbor

a two-story children’s building on the northwest corner of our 
current lobby: preschoolers upstairs, children downstairs. Both 
with secure entries. Both levels will have large gathering rooms.
an indoor, enclosed playground on the main level, adjoining the 
lobby.
a greatly expanded, upscale lobby with room for fellowship, 
ministry booths, space to gather with friends, and a café.

adult classroom space due to children vacating existing 
children’s classrooms.

additional rooms for students.

much greater hallway space and a feel of openness.“We’re Building People”

What would phase 3 include?
•

•

•

•

•
•

This new construction and 
remodeling project would help 
alleviate some of our greatest 
hindrances to reaching and 
assimilating people: packed 

hallways, a crowded lobby, little 
adult space, overcrowding in our 

Worship KidStyle, preschool, 
and children’s classrooms, and 
unsecured children’s spaces.



GIVE A CASH GIFT
Ask God for creative ways to increase your gift. You might consider income from savings, 
tax refund, garage sales, inheritance, deferring a major purchase, and extra part-time 
job, etc. Involve your whole family in raising a specific amount and give as much of your 
three-year commitment as possible, as an act of worship on December 4. 

GIVE A GIFT OF ASSETS
You can give real estate, stocks, bonds, coins, gold, cars, boats, etc. This is a valuable 
way to leverage your giving to the direct work of the ministry and take full advantage 
of the available tax benefits the government allows. Please contact Steve Hicks at 
402-292-4546 for details or email shicks@lifespringchurch.com

GIVE A 36 MONTH COMMITMENT
You can give far more when it’s spread out over time. The Bible teaches that your faith 
and spiritual maturity develop through the habit of weekly, consistent giving. If you’ve ever 
committed to a monthly car, mortgage, or rental payment, certainly you can make a giving 
commitment to God! Automatic withdrawal is available and encouraged.

GIVE A GIFT IN KIND
If you own a business or have skills that can assist LSC in the building process, you may 
be able to donate to the church and possibly benefit for tax advantages through your 
gifts while lowering the overall cost of our expansion. Please contact Steve Hicks at 
402-292-4546 for details or email shicks@lifespringchurch.com.

4 WAYS TO GIVE

COMMON OBJECTIONS TO GIVING

FOUR STEPS TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE

Thought: “I am in debt or have too many bills* and can’t give.” 
Answer: Everyone can give something. Trust God.

Thought: “I am not a member of LifeSpring Church.” 
Answer: Anyone can join us in this journey of faith. Also consider membership.

Thought: “I am moving next year.” 
Answer: Your commitment to give lasts only while you are at LSC. 

Thought: “My gift won’t make a difference.”   
Answer: Remember the boy who gave his lunch? It fed 5,000.

PRAY: As a family, ask God what He wants you to give.

COMMIT: Turn in your commitment card (Sunday, November 20).

GIVE: Start giving on First Fruits Sunday (December 4). If possible, give 
as much of your commitment as you can on that Sunday. 

TRUST GOD: By faith, give what you have committed to give.

Building Implementation Group

Cordell Bullis, Building Implementation Chair
Dan Williams, Campaign Chair
Gordon and Sherye Honaker, Prayer Coordinators

Rich Locke, Finance CommitteeChair
Kelly Wallace, Children’s Minister
Steve Hicks, Discipleship/AdministrationPastor

Steve Holdaway, Lead Pastor

*If you need financial 
counseling, we will be 

glad to help you. 

Contact one of the 
pastors.


